
 
From: McGowan, Kevin TRAN:EX <Kevin.McGowan@gov.bc.ca>  
Sent: July 5, 2022 11:43 AM 
To: Morgan, Jacqueline <morgan@chilliwack.com> 
Cc: Moulton, Neal TRAN:EX <Neal.Moulton@gov.bc.ca>; Bui, Phu TRAN:EX <Phu.Bui@gov.bc.ca> 
Subject: RE: Election Signs and Posters - General Local Election [EXTERNAL] 
 
Hi Jacqueline, 
 
There are very prescribed situations in which we allow Election Signs and Posters on MOTI rights of way 
(please see attached Policy Manual, Pages 28-30). Unfortunately, this section explicitly states that 
Highway 1 between Horseshoe Bay and Hope does not allow this signage. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at (778)-684-2253. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kevin McGowan 
Sr. Development Officer 
Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 
45890 Victoria Avenue, Chilliwack, BC V2P 2T1 
Office: (778)-704-0028 | Cell: (778)-684-2253 
  




